
ISSUE NO. 6 THE TRAVERSLOG March 21 

\t/ell here we a.re a.t issue number 6, and things are seemingly slowing down. 
Once again we remind Officers, Petty Officers, and cadets that if they wish to 
submit articles to the traverslog; they mu.st be in by no later than 17}0 Sun~. 
ill articles should be submitted to either Lt.Fergusson, Cdt. Ottenbreit, or 
Petty Officer Dolinski. 

Corps Announcements 

'lbe "Winnipeg Centennial Cadet Ball.." takes place this Sa~ and word 
has it that there a.re still tickets available. If you still haven't purchased 
yours,tickets will be sold at the door at $1.50 per person. A work party will 
also be requ:Lred Saturday to help set up for the dance. Ea.ah person volunteering 
will be awarded 5 Cock of the Walk points for his division. Further details 
will be announced at secure this evening. 

:Bowling Enthusiasts! - Get a team of four cadets together and enter the 
John Travers Cornwell v.c. Bowling Tournament. See O/DWebb of KooteDa\Y division 
at stand-easy or secure. 

All activities scheduled for the evening of March 2} have been rescheduled 
to Sunday March 24 at 1600. Those floor hockey teams involved take note. All other 
astivities have been cancelled for this week onlyo 

'!his weekly has been informed thatthe last day for ordering Corps T-Shirts 
will be March 29, next thursday. Those of you who haven't yet ordered and would 
like to, are asked to see PO'l Dolinski or P0'2 Refvic. Each T-Shirt is priced at 
u.25. 

All guard members are also reminded that orders for the Guard T-Shirt are 
being taken by Lea.ding Cadet Martin. Please bring your money when orderiJ38. 

Lieutenant Bruce informs us that there is still room for you to shoot. a 
turkey. Lucky targets are shot so no skill is required, cost is ~.25 a target 
and they are shot Sundays at 14000 

Cdt Webb-informs us that his gymnastic equipment has arrived and that he 
would like to see more people out taking part. Thus far we have only seen two 
cadets who were interested, let's see you do your part for participaction get 
involved. 

Congratulations are extended to Ordinary Cadets Hebert, Is.joie, and Trepanier 
who sucoessf'ully completed their Semaphore Tests with a pass on Sunday. 
Sports Spotlie;ht with Petty Officer Dolinski 

In action on the floor hockey circuit last Saturday the Algonquin Avengers 
~ept a grasp on first place by edging Blando's Bloopers 4-}. In the first game o£ 
the evenings oontest 1the Huron Hackers handed the .A.thabaska .lrros another loss by 
a score of 5-1. 

In a practice game played in the early morning hours of Sunday March 17, 
the Offieers of John Travers Cornwell v.c. showed their superiority in subduing 
the Chief and Petty Officers Mess in a game of shinny. A note 0£ thanks is 
extended to Barry Webb; Phil ~;(both former ca dets) and Cdt McLaughlin who were 
added to the Officers squad. Many Petty Officers are spreading a vicious rumour 
th& t the score was Mess 11, Cd t McLaughlin 8, 'Wardroom 4, don't believe it. A 
good time was had by all who were there and indications show that the upcoming game 
between the Mess and Wardroom should be a real barnburner. The game will be 
ref.fed by an unbiased ref in the .form of Cdt, McLaughlin from RCSCCQuapelle. 

THE TBA VEBSLOO QUIZ 

Congratulations and ten points go to Athabaska division for the correct answer 
Cock of the Walk is an expression used to denote the winner, a broom is raised at 
the masthead if the winning division has won every event ind.ica~ a clean sweep. 

How ma.i;y spokes a.re there in the corps' field piece? 


